

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 22nd October 2021

Shoebox Appeal

Leaflets are being sent home today for this year's shoebox appeal. This year we will once again be sending our shoeboxes with Teams4u, they will then be sent on to orphanages in Bosnia,

Georgia, Romania and Moldova.

Please can all shoeboxes be in school by Monday 8th November.

If anyone is in need of an empty wrapped shoebox, we have some in school.





Thank you

Thank you all for your support over the last couple of weeks, it really has been appreciated. We hope you have a lovely half term break and we look forward to seeing everyone back in school on Monday 1^{st} November.

Take care and stay safe.

Morrisons Good to Grow

A reminder that if you are collecting grow tokens for our school, you will need to nominate Cumberworth First School on the My Morrisons App before 31st October.

Thanks



Helping Hands

There will be a Helping Hands meeting on Tuesday 2nd November at 8pm in the Foresters Arms.

Helping Hands welcomes all parents to join in - you can give as much or as little time as you can.

If you'd like to help out but can't make the meeting on the 2nd please let helping hands know by emailing cumberworthhh@gmail.com.

Harvest Donations

Thank you for all for your generous donations for The Welcome Centre. The items received will make a big difference and help many families that are experiencing extreme disadvantage in our local community.

